
 

DeTECToR Workshop: Save the date 

The CEDR project DeTECToR (Decision-support Tools for Embedding Climate change Thinking on 

Roads) will develop tools and guidance specifically designed to help road operators integrate climate 

change issues in two key areas - economic appraisal and procurement processes. 

 

 

 

Personnel from national road administrations working in areas such as asset Who Should Attend:  

management, procurement, economic appraisal, environmental impact assessment and asset 

information.  Researchers and experts outside of road administration organisations are also 

welcome to attend. 

The DeTECToR team will present the initial results of the project and outline About the Workshop: 

our plans to use this information to develop practical tools and guidance for road operators. 

Participants will hear about the experiences of other road operators from across Europe and discuss 

the types of information and guidance needed to make informed decisions on climate change and 

embed this in operations and procurement processes. This is an opportunity to shape the tools and 

guidance produced by the project, so that they provide the right information in the format which is 

most suitable for your needs. 

Climate change presents a significant challenge for road operators, both in About the Project: 

dealing with its impacts on their network, and in finding ways to reduce their greenhouse gas 

contributions. This two year project was commissioned by CEDR to help road administrations put 

into practice the latest research and good practice relating to climate change. It will produce two 

sets of decision-support tools and guidance documents, the first set to help road operators integrate 

climate change risks into economic appraisal and the second for embedding climate change 

mitigation and adaptation in operations and procurement processes. More information on the 

DeTECToR project can be found on the project website at http://detector.trl.co.uk/  

The DeTECToR workshop has been timed to align with the FEHRL Infrastructure Combine with FIRM: 

Research Meeting FIRM 2017, which is being held at the same venue on 5th - 7th April 2017. This 

enables you to easily combine events.   

 

To register your interest in attending the DeTECToR workshop please contact the Project Coordinator 

Dr Sarah Reeves (sreeves@trl.co.uk).  A full agenda will be provided closer to the time of the event. 

 

DeTECToR partners 

 

  

Third parties 

 

 

Funding countries:  Germany, Netherlands, Ireland, Norway, Sweden and Austria      

Please save the date for the DeTECToR workshop which will be held on 4th April 2017 at the 

Diamant Conference & Business Centre, Brussels, Belgium. 
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